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INSPIRING LEADERSHIP FOR HUMAN ADVANCEMENT MILIEU

Noraisah Nurul Fatwa Mohd Razali 

11 December 2012. CMLHS received a visit from the International 
College of Automotive (ICAM) DRB HICOM, Pekan. The visit was short 
with the objective of benchmarking the design and technology used at the 
multimedia language labs (MML). The ICAM representatives included the 
Deputy Head of Academic, Safiza Simon; the Head of IT, Masura Mohtar; 
the Head of General Courses, Norhamizah Hashim; and two lecturers, 
Ellyziana Abu Bakar and Siti Hasnaa Shaharun. Also present during the visit 
were CMLHS Head of Technical and Services, Dr Nik Aloesnita Nik Alwi; 
CMLHS academic staff, Ahmad Nasarudin Sulaiman; computer technician, 
Mohd Nazri Jaafar; and IT assistant officer, Najjahul Huda Hassan. The two-
hour visit ended at 4.00 p.m.
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